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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

                                                                                     Monday 12th June 2023   
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

This letter is to remind you about the Year 4 Climbing Wall event taking place on Thursday 

15th June 2023. Could I please request you to ensure all payments have been made on time, 

so your child does not miss out on this exciting activity. You can make the payment using the 

ParentPay app. Also, for your child’s safety, I need to inform you that they will need to wear 

their PE kit to school on this day as without the appropriate clothing, they will be unable to 

participate. Children should have a plain white t-shirt and black shorts or jogging bottoms. 

They should also have trainers (no trailing laces) for a secure grip. 

 

 

Jewellery, accessories and any other embellishments of any type worn on the body are not 

permitted for the safety of all children. These must be removed prior to the start of the lesson.  

In the instance of a religious bangle which cannot be removed, it must be either covered with 

a sweat band or long sleeve to ensure that it cannot move up and down the wrist and does 

not pose a risk to safety. Children with long hair MUST have a hair band to tie their hair back. 

In case of hot weather, children can apply sun-safety cream from home, bring in a sun hat and 

a water bottle. NO SUNGLASSES will be allowed. 

Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Nangia 

Year 4 Group Leader 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/

